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Subject: NRC Draft Regulatory Guide DG-]001 "Maintenance Programs for Nuclear
Power Plants" Fed. Register Vol. 54 No. 158.

Dear Mr. Dey:

Confirming our telephone discussion, you extended the deadline for NRC receipt

of a position statement on the subject document by the ASME O&M Committee from

December 1, 1989,

We appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Yours, truly,

G. M. Eisenberg
Project Engineering Administrator
(212) 705-781%5
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cc: Regulatory Publications Branch
Division of Freedom of Information and
Publications Services, Office of
Administration, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Washington, DC 20555
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